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Community Comes Naturally 
 
 

LENT TOWNSHIP POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE  

TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

TUESDAY, MAY 23RD, 2023 AT 6:00PM  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Lent Township Board will be meeting with the City of Stacy to discuss and 

finalize the Orderly Annexation Agreement. The meeting is Tuesday, May 23rd, 2023 at 6:00pm via zoom and 

at the Lent Town Hall 33155 Hemingway Ave, Stacy MN 55079. A quorum of the Lent Township Board is 

likely to be present. The meeting link is posted on lenttownship.com to join from your computer or device. 

 

Tanya Smolke, Township Clerk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


